

Division of Medical Services Medicaid Contract Monitoring Unit

P.O. Box 437, Slot S-413 · Little Rock, AR 72203-1437 501-682-0593 · Fax: 501-682-8013 · TDD: 1-877-708-8091



March 17, 2014

Certified Mail: 7006 2760 0002 3809 8161

Tony L. Shipley
President and CEO
Charles H. Mack & Associates, Inc.
DBA: CH Mack Inc.
10101 Alliance Road, Suite 10
Cincinnati, OH 45242

RE: CH Mack contract with the Arkansas Department of Human Services, (DHS)

Dear Mr. Shipley:

This is a follow-up to our March 14, 2014, phone conversation in which DHS advised CH Mack that the CH Mach contract ending on May 3, 2014 will not be renewed. CH Mack confirmed that it will continue to provide contract services through the end of the contract term.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Tami Harlan

Medicaid Assistant Director

Jam Darlan

Contract Monitoring Unit

Cc:

Janie Huddleston, Assistant Director, DHS
Dr. Andy Allison, Division Director, DMS
Tim Lampe, Division Director, Quality Assurance
Dr. Charlie Green, Division Director, DDS
Krista Hughes, Division Director, DAAS
Breck Hopkins, Division Director, OPLS